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Northern Burn Care Network – Service Configuration - Update 
 
Summary 
 
The Committee are asked to receive an update on the proposals for burns 
care across the North.    
 
Detail 
 
1. On 11 June, an event was held in Wakefield for Health scrutiny 
 Members from across the Northern region (including Isle of Man, and 
 northern Wales), in order to update them with the proposals for new 
 centres that would provide care for those the most serious and 
 complex burns injuries.  These centres have been termed ‘supra-
 regional’ and will be in addition to the regional centres that already 
 exist.  Stockton was represented at the event and the Committee will 
 receive an update at the meeting.  
 
2. Attached is a copy of the Executive Summary of the final proposals for 
 ‘Supra-Regional’ Burn Care Centres. It is proposed that there should 
 be two such centres for adult care, and one for paediatric care.   
 
 
Contact Officer: Peter Mennear,  
Post:  Scrutiny Officer             
Tel.: 01642 528957 
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk 


